
Notice to the Public 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Community Members, 

We are writing to inform you about the new sanitation measures that have been implemented to 

ensure the health and safety of our community. These measures are crucial in maintaining 

hygiene and preventing the spread of infections. 

New Sanitation Measures 

• Increased frequency of cleaning public spaces. 

• Installation of hand sanitizing stations at key locations. 

• Regular disinfection of high-touch surfaces. 

• Public awareness campaigns on proper hygiene practices. 

We encourage all community members to adhere to these sanitation measures and play an active 

role in keeping our environment clean. Together, we can ensure a healthier and safer community 

for everyone. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Organization Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


